Peg Dawson

BRIEF VITA
Education and Employment
1972 A.B., Oberlin College
1978 Ed.D., School/Child Clinical Psychology, University of Virginia
1977 — 1978 School psychologist, Bath-Brunswick Mental Health Center,

Brunswick, ME

1978 — 1979 Director, Consultation Department, Bath-Brunswick Mental
Health Center, Brunswick, ME

1979 — 1984 School Psychologist, Strafford Learning Center, Somersworth,
NH

1983 - 1991 School Psychologist, Exeter Public Schools, Exeter, NH

1990 — 1992 School Psychologist, Somersworth Public Schools,

Somersworth, NH

1992 — Present Psychologist, Center for Learning and Attention Disorders, a
program of Seacoast Mental Health Center, Portsmouth, NH

Professional Offices and Appointments

Appointed Member, Society for the Study of School Psychology, May 2005
President, International School Psychology Association (2001-2003)

Chair, International Affairs Committee, National Association of School Psychologists
(1995-2002)

Editor, Communiqué (Newsletter of the National Association of School Psychologists),
1991-1995

President, National Association of School Psychologists (1990-1991)

Secretary, National Association of School Psychologists (1987-1989)

State Delegate, National Association of School Psychologists (1983-1987)

Chair, Children's Services Committee, National Association of School Psychologists
(1985-1988)

Co-chair, Planning and Development Committee, National Association of School
Psychologists (1984-1985)

Editor, Protocol, the newsletter of the New Hampshire Association of School
Psychologists (1995-1998)



President, New Hampshire Association of School Psychologists (1984-1986)
Secretary-Treasurer, New Hampshire Association of School Psychologists (1982-1984)

Awards

ISPA Distinguished Service Award, July 2008

NASP Lifetime Achievement Award, March 2006

Lifetime Achievement Award, New Hampshire Association of School Psychologists, June
2003.

New Hampshire School Psychologist of the Year, June, 1987.

President's Award: "Leadership in Establishing the Child Services Committee for the
National Association of School Psychologists." April, 1986.

President's Award: "Leadership Potential--Early Career Contributions," National
Association of School Psychologists, April 1985.



